

Making a difference. Right here at home.

Avon/Avon Lake Community Resource Services Newsletter March, 2020

COVID-19 PANDEMIC AND CRS

At CRS, our top priority is ensuring the safety, health and well-being of our staff, volunteers and our clients who rely on us to help them feed and care for their families. We will continue to stay on top of the information coming from state and local healthcare experts and the CDC and we will develop plans so that we can continue to serve the residents of Avon and Avon Lake in a safe and clean environment.

As of now, our office will remain open during our regular business hours, Monday - Friday from 10:00 am - 2:00 pm. We will be adjusting the way we do business but we will continue to be available to our families who need us even more during this crisis. As the situation changes, we will continue to develop plans and implement those plans as appropriate.

We will also continue to assess our pantry needs as well as the possibility that we will need additional volunteers. We will communicate these needs to you via social media and eNewsletters.

As always, we are grateful for your ongoing support.

Pam Ohradzansky Executive Director Community Resource Services

Avon/Avon Lake Community Resource Services

Our Mission: Community Resource Services is a responsive, community-based organization whose mission is to diminish the effects of poverty in Avon and Avon Lake. We provide basic needs assistance and individualized resource and referral services in a compassionate and confidential manner.

CRS Website